
ALERT!
PROTECT YOURSELF AND HELP PREVENT FRAUD DURING 

THE STORM and FLOODING RECOVERY EFFORT.

Legitimate government employees never 
solicit or accept money for any reason.

Always ask to see the photo identification of 
anyone who claims to work for FEMA or the
U.S. Small Business Administration (SBA).

Report any threatening telephone 
calls or messages immediately.

If you suspect anyone of fraud, call the
FEMA disaster fraud hotline at 866-720-5721.

STORM and FLOODING SURVIVORS 
must BEWARE of FRAUD and SCAMS
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